
From: kntzig001@aol.com 
To: "Tom Sisul"; Wyss, Darren 
Cc: slonemanagement@gmail.com 
Subject: Re: WL fees for application
Date: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 12:44:02 PM

Hi Darren,
Per our telephone conversation today regarding the offsite road and utility improvements for 
our middle housing project on SE 6th Street we propose the following. We will dedicate an 
additional five feet of our road frontage land to the City for ROW purposes. In addition, since 
there are existing electrical power poles that may need to be relocated we agree to pay a fee-
in- lieu to the City for our proportional share of the costs to improve said road. This 
infrastructure improvement could be done in conjunction with any other offsite road 
improvements that will be conditioned on a much larger project located closer to the
Willamette River.

Thanks, Kent














